
 

 

Your Education Inclusion 
Family Advisor team 

 

Helping your child with feelings 
of worry workshop 

at 
Wyton on the hill primary school  

 
On Wednesday 11th September 2024 

 

The session will begin at 9.30am and last approximately 1 hour with 
availability for questions after the session. 

 
To book on to this face-to-face workshop, please follow the link - 

 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/mxZfzXP24T  
                                 
 
 

Please be aware that spaces may be limited. 

                                                                                                                           

 

 
 

 

For more information contact us directly on: 
  leanne.martin@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  katie.smith@cambridgeshire.gov.uk   
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